In This Issue

Webmail users click here

### Official News

- · Computer Scam That Asks You to Call a Phone Number
- · Telephone Scam Do Not Give Out Your Information

## **General Announcements**

- · Looking For Some Family Fun this Weekend?
- · July Wellness Newsletter
- · Tuesday Carillon Recital
- Online Web Request Form and Web Standards
- TIAA-CREF Consultant on Campus
- · 'From the Earth' activities Saturday, July 25

# What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	SATURDAY
<ul><li>12:00 "Sound Bite Samplers"</li><li>7:30 Evening Concert with the MostArts Orchestra</li><li>Festival Day 5</li></ul>	<ul> <li>12:00 "Sound Bite Samplers"</li> <li>1:00 Glass Blowing Demonstration</li> <li>7:30 Evening Concert with MostArts Festival Orchestra</li> <li>Festival Day 6</li> </ul>	<ul> <li>12:00 Roman Furnace Glass Workshop</li> <li>7:30 Evening Concert with MostArts Festival Orchestra</li> <li>Festival Day 7</li> </ul>

### **Computer Scam That Asks You to Call a Phone Number**

This computer SCAM starts with a pop-up window saying that your computer has been infected and you should call a phone number to fix the problem. This is a SCAM. Once they get you on the phone they will try to remote into your computer. When you allow them remote access, they can put anything on your computer and possibly steal passwords to your bank records and/or charge card purchases.

If you see this pop-up, please reboot your computer without calling them. Once you reboot the pop-up should go away and not return. However, If you have called the number and have allowed them to remote in, please take your computer off the network immediately and call us for further instruction. 607-871-2222.

If this is your personal computer, please call your service provider ASAP.

Submitted by: Patty Crast

back to top Send Email Reminder

## **Telephone Scam - Do Not Give Out Your Information**

Recently, another scamming "company" has been calling offices around campus asking for their credit

card information. Please do not give out this information. Simply hang up on the phone call. Thank you.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

### **Looking For Some Family Fun this Weekend?**

If you are looking for something different to do with the Kids this Saturday and are a participant in the BCBSWNY Health Plan then consider taking the kids to Skate for Free at the Harbor Center Skate Rink. It may be a drive but you will have lots of fun. Even the skates are free!

Attachment: BCBS\_Free\_Skate\_HarborCenter.pdf

Submitted by: Mark Guinan

back to top Send Email Reminder

#### **July Wellness Newsletter**

As the weather finally warms up it is important to remember that with warmer weather comes the dangers of tick-borne diseases. BCBSWNY has some tips for avoiding ticks and their associated troubles.

Attachment: 9732\_Wellness\_News\_JULY2105\_WNY.pdf

Submitted by: Mark Guinan

back to top Send Email Reminder

# **Tuesday Carillon Recital**

Roy Kroezen will be the second performer of the Wingate Memorial Summer Carillon Recital Series. The recital is Tuesday, July 14.

Currently Roy is carillonneur at three cities in the Netherlands and teaches carillon at the Zwolle Conservatory of Music. He also is organist at the Apostolic Society in Hilversum and choir director of the Baroque Choir of Zwolle.

His program will include works by Scriabin, von Weber, Glinka and Lannoy, as well as a medley of five Frank Sinatra tunes and a carillon arrangement of Rhapsody in Blue by Gershwin.

All are invited to this free recital, held rain or shine. The performance starts at 7 p.m. and lasts for one hour.

Submitted by: Laurel Buckwalter

back to top Send Email Reminder

# **Online Web Request Form and Web Standards**

In order to ensure that requests for new web pages or changes to existing pages are directed to the appropriate individuals and handled in a timely manner, please use our online request form.

Please refer to our Web Standards, at http://our.alfred.edu/web..., for any questions.

This is the only request format that will be accepted. If you have questions regarding the form or its use please contact Webmaster, Judy Linza, at x2727 or e-mail **webmaster@alfred.edu**.

Link: Online Web Request Form

Submitted by: Judy Linza

back to top Send Email Reminder

## **TIAA-CREF Consultant on Campus**

Sign up today as space is limited. A TIAA-CREF consultant will be conducting one-on-one, 45-minute, individual retirement counseling sessions on Tuesday, July 28, and Tuesday, Aug. 25, in the Human Resources Conference Room in Greene Hall. Let him help you make financial decisions that are right for you.

To schedule an appointment, Non-Statutory employees should call TIAA-CREF at 1.877.209.3144 and Statutory employees should call TIAA-CREF at 1.800.732.8353; remain on the line for assistance.

Submitted by: Kim Wyant

back to top Send Email Reminder

## 'From the Earth' activities Saturday, July 25

Linda Huey, AU Class of 1993, writes with the details for the eighth annual "From the Earth," Saturday July 25, from 9 a.m.-5 p.m. in Alfred and the nearby community. The eighth annual is a free event. The day's activities include:

- A. Foster Lake, 5471 Lake Road, Alfred: with Betsy Brooks, 8 9 a.m. only, "Early" Bird Walk
- B. 4981 McAndrews Road, Alfred: Mary Lu Wells, AU Class of 1978, open all day vegetable and flower gardens
- 9:30 10:15 a.m. "Rows at the end of the Garden" talk
- C. 1530 Randolph Road, Alfred: Huey '93 and David Dronsick, open all day gardens and sugar shed pottery display room.
- 9 a.m. 5 p.m. "All Day Clay Projects" clay and tools available with guidance and suggestions 10:30 11:15 a.m. "How to Control Invasive Plants in your Garden" talk by Cheryld Emmons, AU professor of biology
- D. 1444 Randolph Road, Alfred: Sunny Cove Farm, Snyder Family, open all day organic dairy farm Noon 12:45 p.m. "Goat Milk Soap Demonstration" by Meghan Snyder
- 1 1:45 p.m. "Make Mozzarella Cheese" with Bill Coch
- E. 7142 State Route 21, Almond: Quest Farm, Reynolds Family, open all day organic produce and gardens
- 2 2:45 p.m. "Compost Basics" talk by Quentin Castle
- 3 5 p.m. "Bee Talk" by Tom McDowell, retired AU associate professor of computer science, with a honey extraction at 4 p.m.

Flyers with a map can be obtained before the event at: Tinkertown Hardware, 833 State Route 244, Alfred Station Quest Farm, 7142 State Route 21, Almond More information: 607.587.9877

www.FromtheEarth.info www.facebook.com/FromtheE	
Submitted by: Deborah Clark	
back to top	Send Email Reminder
Alfred University   My AU   Our AU   Events   Ba	nnerWeh   Riackhoard   News   Fnews